
Name Assistant Commissioner Sarah Bridenbaugh

Topic Sports Report

Sports Report

Sport Spring Softball

Championship
Update/Review

Staff is working with member schools on district/region host
sites. We continue to work with the University of Kentucky on
plans for the First and Second Rounds to take place the first
weekend of June and the Semifinals and Finals on the second
weekend of June. This does meet the boards requests to try to
find a way to only have four teams have to make two trips to
Lexington. UK will work with staff on a schedule to coordinate
with logistics of the State Baseball and will send to the
membership once available. 


